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Weekly Newsletter 

Week commencing 6th January 2020 
 

St Mary’s Catholic 

Primary School 
Woodside Way, Northampton NN5 7HX  T: 01604 581011 

www.stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk 

 
Dear Parents, 

As the term ends, I reflect with a great sense of Joy. Your children truly 

are a credit to you. Each day they really shine giving their very best. 

With our Nativity Performances and beautiful Advent Services, we have 

all heralded the arrival of Christmas time. I hope your Christmas is a 

blessed one, and one in which spending time with your children is 

considered far more important than spending money. I would like to 

take this opportunity to thank all who support our school in making it a 

place where all can flourish. I wish you all every happiness. 

 Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

         

   Kind Regards 

Mrs K Yuen 

Executive Head Teacher  
 

 

Upcoming Events  

January 10 

Gymnastic Competition  

The Benham Centre 1:00pm 

December 30 

Key Stage 2 SATs 

Preparation Meeting for 

Parents 3:15pm & 5:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

A Christmas Blessing       
  

When prayers are said each evening, 
this happy time of year, wishes turn to family, 

friends and everyone held dear. 
May your Christmas days be Merry, 
and your New Year Day be bright. 

May peace and goodwill bring you joy 
and His blessings much delight. 

Amen 
 

Luke 1:14 –  “And you will have joy and gladness, and many will rejoice at 
his birth.” 

  

 

 

from everyone at  
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Father Christmas Visit 

Today we had a visit from a very special visitor. Father Christmas 

met with all our children in their class year groups. The children were 

thrilled to see him and they had lots of questions to ask. Father 

Christmas reminded the children about how important it is to be kind 

to others and always try hard in their learning! Thank you Father 

Christmas for making the long journey to visit us all at St Mary’s.  

 
 

Sports Clubs & After School Activities Week Commencing 6th January 2019 

CLUB DAY & TIME 

Gymnastic Practice  

(Mr Flanagan)  
Monday 3:15pm -4:15pm 

NTFC Multiskills  Club 

Years 1 & Years 2 
Tuesday 3:15pm  -4:15pm 

Hotshots Basketball (NEW) Tuesday 8:00am – 8:45am 

Gymnastic Practice  

(Mr Flanagan) 
Wednesday 8:00 -8:45am 

NTFC Multiskills Club  

Years 3,4, 5 & 6 
Thursday 3:15pm – 4:15pm 

 

 

 

In the Community 

Local Parish Mass Times 

The Cathedral of Our Lady 

Immaculate:  

Saturday: 6:00pm 

Sunday: 8:30am, 11:00am & 

5:15pm 

 

St Gregory’s  

Sunday: 8:00am, 9:30am, 

11:15am & 6:00pm 

 

St Patrick’s 

Saturday: 6:00pm 

Sunday: 9:30am, 10:30am & 

11:00am – Nazareth House 

 

St Aidan’s 

Sunday: 9:45am 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Well done to Year 5  who achieved 96.21% for their 

School Attendance week ending 20TH  December 

Our Whole School Attendance for  

Weekending 20th December was 94.06%  

 


